
In reference to HB1171


To Whom It May Concern,


I find the context of this Bill to be abhorrent. There are no protections for children, no age limits 
mentioned, no parental consent guaranteed for procedures done to minors, and no way 
anyone could be prosecuted for rape or sexual abuse of a minor. This is wrong on so many 
levels and must be rejected.


Sincerely,

Nicole Miller



